
Dear Team, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new Eco-Friendly Initiative aimed at promoting 

sustainability within our workplace and community. 

Starting next month, we will implement several green practices including: 

• Recycling programs for paper, plastics, and electronics. 

• Reducing energy consumption by utilizing energy-efficient appliances. 

• Encouraging the use of public transportation or carpooling. 

• Hosting monthly workshops on sustainability practices. 

We believe that together we can make a significant impact towards a healthier planet. Your 

participation and feedback will be invaluable as we embark on this journey. 

Thank you for being a part of this important initiative. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Company Name] 


